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1
Bernardo Caltrain Under-

crossing 
R. Lo TBD

A Feasibility Study completed in 2004 was accepted by the City Council. 

The project is included in VTP 2040, is listed as a Tier 1 project in the 

2008 Countywide Bicycle Plan, and is included in the City's Traffic 

Impact Fee at a cost of $9.5 million ($2013). The project was also 

included in the preliminary bicycle-pedestrian project list for VTA’s 

Envision Silicon Valley at a cost of $9.8 ($2017). This list is intended to 

be funded by Measure B, which passed in November 2016. In 2016, an 

OBAG grant in the amount of $500,000 was awarded for environmental 

review and preliminary concept design. An RFP for environmental review 

and preliminary concept design (with the option to augment the scope to 

include 100% design) will be released in early 2017.

1/19/2017

2 Code of Ethics and Conduct Shariat Annual
Reviewed by BPAC during the December 2016 meeting.

1/19/2017

3 Utility Bill Insert Shariat Annual
BPAC to review proof during June 2017 meeting,  Scheduled to go out in 

July/Aug. 1/19/2017

4 Bike to Work Day Shariat Annual

Bike to Work Day scheduled for May 11, 2017.

1/19/2017

5
Road Overlay, Slurry, 

Reconstruction & Chip Schedule
T. Pineda Annual

Transmitted at Feb. 2016 BPAC meeting. 

4/14/2016

6

Community Design 

and Transportation (CDT) - 

Planning Grant Program

Abbas Annual

Feasibility study/concept plan for the West Channel Trail corridor capital 

project approved by Council. East and West Channel trail concepts 

provided to SCVWD for inclusion in flood control project.  City can't begin 

on trail projects until SCVWD is done with the flood control project.  

SCVWD plans to complete the project in 2017/2018.

4/14/2016

7 Safe Routes to Schools Projects Price Design, March 2017

Safe Route to School Comprehensive Pedestrian Infrastructure 

Improvements project underway.  Project funds is $1.9 Million. Project 

plans will be done by March 2017 and ready to bid in Summer 2017. 1/19/2017

8

Establishment of Bike Lanes on 

Mary Avenue (Fremont to 

Evelyn)

Nguyen N/A

Construction completed in November 2016.

12/15/2016

9 One Bay Area Grants Abbas 2016
Updates provided in December 2016.

12/15/2016

10
Priority Development Area 

Grants

Abbas, 

Uribe, 

Pineda, 

Zulueta 

Fall, 2017

Space Allocaiton Study, Mathilda Avenue Plan Line, Precise Plan for El

Camino Real update/EIR. Consultant selection complete and are in

process. Mathilda Avenue Plan Line is completed, and space allocation

study for El Camino Real is on hold.

4/14/2016

11 Old Mountain View-Alviso Road Ng Construction 2017

The City of Sunnyvale is currently designing a bridge replacement project 

on Old Mountain View-Alviso Road between Patrick Henry Drive and 

Reamwood Avenue.  The proposed project will replace the existing 

bridge with a wider bridge structure that accommodates pedestrian and 

bicycle facilities.  Construction is anticipated to last 9-12 months.  To 

help facilitate construction and ensure pedestrian/bicyclist/motor safety, 

there will be temporary trail and road closures.  The road closure is 

anticipated to last for 2-3 months and trail closure is anticipated to last for 

3-4 months. Under design.

4/14/2016

12 Stevens Creek Trail Steffens TBD

Next steps for the Stevens Creek Trail Project are to develop a Master 

Plan (including environmental review) for the selected routes. Actions as 

approved by City Council are to: 1) collaborate with the City of Mountain 

View to seek out grant funding for Segment 1 – Dale / Heatherstone 

Bridge to Fremont Avenue; and 2) to collaborate with the cities of 

Cupertino and Los Altos to seek out grant funding for improvements to 

Segment 3 at the Homestead Road / SR 85 Bridge. Recent passage of 

Measure B appears to be a good potential funding source and staff is 

following this and other transportation grant sources as potential 

opportunities.

1/19/2017

13
Establishment of Bike Lanes on 

Mary Avenue (Evelyn to Maude)
Nguyen Construction 2017

Construction anticipated to begin in 2017.

11/17/2016

14 Vision Zero Plan Garcia N/A Proposals from consultants are currently under review. 12/15/2016
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